
Happy New Year y'all! 
  I trust that this mes-
sage finds you in good 
health and all is well! 
We are facing some 
rough weather; I hope 
that y'all take the nec-
essary steps to insure 
your safety. My family 
has been very busy 
moving my mother in 
law into her new digs, 
it's been quite trying.  
  The club is still dealing 
with the policy changes 

that have occurred with 
Bayland over the last 
year. We had hoped 
that a solution would 
have been met by this 
time; there has not 
been one. Having said 
that, we have to cancel 
the January meeting be-
cause we have no loca-
tion to meet. The good 
news is, Shen has pro-
cured us a room for the 
month of February.  

President’s Message 

HOUSTON AREA WOODCARVERS 

Newsletter 

January 20, 2025 

Volume 17, Issue 1 

 

   I am sorry that this 
information is coming 
so late in the month. 
We had hoped that we 
would have reserved a 
room at the last hour, 
but that didn't hap-
pen.  
  I look forward to see-
ing you in the month 
of February. Happy 
carving!   
      
Kenan 

The Houston Area 
Woodcarvers will not 
meet this month,  
January, 2025, due 
to difficulty in book-
ing a room at Bay-

land Community 
Center. Our next 
meeting will be Feb-
ruary 15, 2025 in the 
Art Room—across 
the hall from Room 

NO MEETING THIS JANUARY 

9 (adjacent to 
where we meet 
now). Thanks to 
Shen Liang for tak-
ing care of the 
bookings.  



The Houston Area Woodcarvers will meet next month from 9am to 2pm 

on February 15, 2025, in the Art Room across from Room 9, at the Bayland 

Park Community Center, 6400 Bissonnet St., Houston, TX 77074. 

See us on the Web: houstonareawoodcarvers.com 

EMAIL: houstonwoodcarvers@yahoo.com 

On Facebook: Houston Area Wood Carvers 


